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Family Bag – Term 3  

After speaking to the children and feedback from parents it has been decided this terms bag will be a 

cooking one.  A Pizza bag will go out on Wednesday the 28th of February.  This will include all the 

ingredients needed for the children to make their very own pizzas at home.  We would love to hear and 

see how you all get on with the bags. Please share your pictures and comments to our Closed Facebook 

page or Sheuchan Nursery WhatsApp 07955590922.  We will print these off for the children to 

display in Nursery as they wish and talk about their learning. 

Story Bags 

Thank you to everyone who has taken home a Story Bag and enjoyed it with their child this term we 

really appreciate your feedback in the little books provided inside.  They will remain in the foyer so 

please feel free to take one home at any time.  Miss Harvey has also been taking suggestions of other 

stories the children would like to see in the bags and is busy making more to add to the collection. 

Lighthouse Musicians 

We are delighted to let you know Lighthouse Musicians will be joining us again this term for another 

block of music sessions which all children within the Nursery will attend. 

World Book Day 

 

We will be celebrating World Book day on Friday the 8th of March.  In Nursery we will be having our 

annual Bedtime Stories Theme.  Children are welcome to come to Nursery wearing their jammies if 

they wish (please do not send any accessories such as teddies, house coats and slippers).  We would 

like to invite children to bring their favorite book to Nursery that day to share with their friends.   

 

Stay & Play 

We would like to invite our families to our term 3 Easter Stay & Play session. This will be an 

opportunity to spend some time with the children experiencing all their favourite areas to play and 

explore in the Nursery.  A form will be placed in the foyer, please pop your child’s name against the 

session that suits you best from the following: 

Monday 11th March 10-11am 

Tuesday 12th March 10-11am 

Wednesday 13th March 10-11am 

Thursday 14th March 10-11am 

We limit numbers of each session to ensure our families have a nice relaxed experienced and the 

Nursery does not become too over crowded. If the above times do not suit, please speak to Miss 

Douglas who will be more than happy to accommodate you at another time. During your Stay & Play 

session we would like to welcome you all to have a look over your child’s Personal Learning Journey to 

view all the fantastic achievements they have made so far this year. 

 



Family development Group 

 

The family development group met in January to discuss how best to improve the Nursery Garden 

flooring.  This was a great meeting where our families decided that returfing some of the area with 

the funds available would best suit the children’s needs and limit the ‘muddy’ areas.  The group are 

currently in the process of pricing materials before a date is set to carry out the necessary tasks.  

Please watch this space for more information and opportunities to lend a hand.  We would like to say a 

big thank you to the group for supporting Nursery developments and invite anyone who wishes to join 

us in future to come along.  Next meeting date to be confirmed. 

Easter Church Service 

Our Pre-School children will join the end of term Church Service which will be held on Friday 22nd of 

March at 9.30am. The children will walk from Nursery to the Church with the main School. The 

children will perform a song during the service. All friends of Sheuchan School/Nursery welcome. 

Easter Holidays 

Just a reminder that the Easter holidays begin on Monday the 25th of March, with children returning 

to nursery on Monday 8th of April. 

Toys, jewelry, sweets and drinks 

Recently we have had an increased amount of children arriving at Nursery eating 

sweets/crisps/biscuits, drinking juice or with toys and jewelry.  As we are unable to allow children to 

have these in Nursery it causes great upset to have to ask them to put them away in their bag.  Please 

avoid arriving to Nursery with these items. 

 

Bags 

Please ensure you child has a bag with them every day at Nursery to allow them to change should they 

become wet and muddy.  Unfortunately we are running out of spares. 

 

Nursey Contact  

 

Just a quick reminder, if you wish to speak to your Keyworker or Miss Douglas please just let us know 

at any time, we are always happy to chat. 

 

Future dates for the diary 

Comic Relief – 15th March 2024 – Theme to be confirmed 

 

 

The Nursery Team 


